
TO:	 	 RCYC Board 


FROM:  	 Pam Corey, Resident Member


DATE:  	 January 9, 2023 Board Meeting


RE: 	 	 First Touch for information and review:  Consideration of replacing 
the aging, decrepit, sudsing sanitizer that drives clean up crews crazy  


Background:


The current 21-year-old under-the-counter sanitizer has a long history of 
maintenance issues and continual sudsing regardless of how many technicians 
come to visit it or how many hours members spend trying to get the suds gone.  


A cursory internet search for suitable replacements shows a range of $3,000 to 
$5,000 for this appliance.


Recommendation:


Appoint someone to look into different specific model options based on our 
current space restrictions.  


Details: 


First Touch for information sharing.



